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CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
Our Christmas concert was a great success this year. All 
the boys and girls loved being on stage and in the lime-
light, although one or two were a little stage shy! Our 
matinee was enjoyed by a full house and we were de-
lighted with the numbers who were able to attend. Well 
done to the Parents Council who secured a great selection 
of prizes for our raffle and thanks to all who gave prizes 
and goodies for the children to enjoy! All was very much 
appreciated. Thanks to the Board of Management, teach-
ers, Ms. Cronin, Mrs. Sheehan, Mary Barlow, and Pat 
Marnane for all their work. 
It was great to see so many past pupils come to support 
our concert and listen to them reminisce about their 
happy memories of concerts in the past. Hopefully we will 
all be ready and able to thread the boards again next 
year!  

Dates to remember                                                                                     
 Dec 21st -  Friday                                                      

Closing - 

    Christmas Hols  

          12noon 

 
 Jan 7th  -  Monday           

School reopens 

 
 16th Jan - Wed 

Swimming starts 

(1st - 6th) 

 
 Feb 14th & 15th  

     Mid-Term  

  Thurs & Friday 

 
 March 18th - Mon 

    Closed- St. Patrick’s 

 

 May 14th -Tuesday -                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Confirmation 

 
 May 25th - Sat 

    1st Holy Communion 
CHRISTMAS DISCO 

On Friday 21st December the Parents Council are holding a 
disco for all primary school children in the Community Centre, 
New Inn from 5.30pm - 7.30pm. Parents are encouraged to stay to 
help supervise with the younger children.  

All children are to be collected promptly @ 7.30pm.                                    
Please note that no child will be permitted to leave                                     
the hall unless a parent collects him/her at the door.                                    
Parents are asked to be vigilant and patient with 
the car parking facilities. 

 Seasons Greetings 
 

Wishing you all a happy, holy Christmas 
and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. 

Nollaig Shona agus Athbhliain faoi Mhaise Daoibh  
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SWIMMING                                              
Children from 1st to 6th class 
will be going swimming to  
Clonmel pool starting on  
Wednesday 16th January to 
Wednesday 13th February for 
five Wednesdays and then on Fridays from 22nd 
February  to 15th March (4 weeks). 
Swimming will cost €50 and may be paid in two 
instalments of €25 due by Monday 14th January 
(1st instalment) and Monday 18th February 
(2nd instalment). 

LIGHTING OF THE CHRISTMAS TREE 
On Saturday 8th December children 
from both schools joined the adult 
choir to sing a selection of carols to 
mark the lighting of the local Christ-
mas tree. Also, a few girls performed 
some Irish dancing.  A fine crowd of 
approx 100 people attended.                                                                                                     

Well done to all involved. 
It was a nice way to mark 
the beginning of  the 
Christmas season. 

BIRTHDAYS!  1/11/12 - 31/12/12 

Junior Infants  1st Class  4th Class 

Ciara Collins  Andrew Gallagher Anneka Maxwell 
James Donnelly Cian O’ Sullivan   
Patrick Fitzgerald Cathe Richardson 5th Class 
Ella Heaney   
Liam Moloney              2nd Class        Anna Downey                                                                                                             
Fionn McMahon      

      Clodagh Fitzgerald       6th Class 
      Danielle O’ Dwyer 
         Aoife O’ Connor 
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A.S.A.P…….. 
Will resume again in the New Year. A 
meeting for interested parents will be 
held on Wednesday 9th January @ 
3.10pm to see who is available to help 
and what day suits people for this term. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
It is important that we have up                              
to date contact details for you.                   
Please let us know as soon as                         
possible if you change your                               
mobile phone number at any stage. 

 


